
 

   
  
 
 
 
October 6, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Brad D. Beach 
Supervising Agent In Charge 
Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control 
3950 Paramount Boulevard, Suite No. 250 
Lakewood, California 90712 
 

Re:  Application of Grocery Outlet, Incorporated, dba Grocery Outlet, to determine 
the application serves the public convenience and necessity, for a premise to 
premise and person to person transfer of an Alcoholic Beverage Control 
License, at 300 East Willow Street. 

 
 
Dear Mr. Beach: 
 
Please be advised that the Long Beach City Council, at its meeting held Tuesday,  
October 5, 2021 received and filed the subject application for a premise to premise and 
person to person transfer of an Alcoholic Beverage Control License. 
 
At the same meeting, the Long Beach City Council took the concurrent action to determine 
and find that the subject application would serve the public convenience and necessity. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the City Council documentation for your file. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
MONIQUE DE LA GARZA 

CITY CLERK 
 
Prepared by: 
Kyle Smith 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Suely Saro, Councilwoman, Sixth District 
 Mayor 
 City Prosecutor 
      Police Department (2) Chief & Vice 
      Referral File 
       FAX forwarded to ABC, (562) 982-1396 
 

Office of the City Clerk 
411 West Ocean Boulevard, 11th Floor, Long Beach, CA 90802 

(562) 570-6101 

     


